
 

	Dear Fellow Members of the MassBay Community, 

 Here is today’s COVID-19 update. Please remember this is an ever-changing situation, 
and it is very important to check your MassBay email account daily. 

 Commencement Ceremony Postponed 
Yesterday, President Podell emailed the community to announce that this year’s 
Commencement ceremony, scheduled for May 21, 2020, has been postponed. This 
was a hard decision and we know it will cause disappointment to many, but health and 
safety must be our first priority. The College is currently working on an alternative way 
to acknowledge and celebrate our graduates for their achievement.  

We will continue to update you daily by 4pm, but you can always find the latest 
information on our website at massbay.edu/coronavirus.  


